
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
November 22, 2010 
 
 
City of Clinton, East WW Treatment Plant 
c/o Roy Keeling 
Tim McKinney 
P.O. Box 277 
Clinton, AR 72031 
 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Tracking Number AR0048836, AFIN 71-00018,  
 Deficient Discharge Monitoring Report 
 
 
Dear Mr. Keeling: 
 
The Discharge Monitoring Report (DMR) submitted for the December 31, 2009 
Monitoring Period, Discharge Number (001-A), has been received by the Department.  
Upon review, I noticed that you failed to report the CBOD. Submittal of a corrected copy 
of this form will be required.  If the sample result is unavailable, please submit a 
Noncompliance Report.  
 
Please submit the corrected DMR, clearly marked as "Corrected Copy", with the 
changes highlighted.  Submit two legible copies of the corrected DMR with an original 
signature and date by the Cognizant Official on at least one copy.  These corrected 
copies should be received by the Department no later than December 10, 2010.   
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please refer to NPDES Permit Tracking 
Number AR0048836 and AFIN 71-00018 in any written correspondence to this 
Department.  Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 501-682-0667 
or you may e-mail me at meints@adeq.state.ar.us 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rene` E. Meints 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division, Enforcement Branch 
 
 


